IHE UNIVERSIIT: O Nitukdin CAROLINA

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

ADMINISTRATIVE MEMORAN

SUBJECT 1971-73 Enrollment Estimates NUMBER 3
DATE October 6, 1969

DUM

May I remind you that we will soon be receiving the request
of the State Budget Officer for enrollment estimates for the 1971-73
biennium. I assume that substantially the same information will be
required as has been the case in past years, (BUDGET MEMORANDUM NO. 56,
October 19, 1967), should you wish to begin preparation of the estimates
prior to receipt of the new MEMORANDUM.

I would like to have the campus estimates, in the form prescribed
by the State Budget Officer, in to Vice President King at least two
weeks prior to the deadline to be established by the Budget Memorandum.

The submission to the State Budget Officer for all campuses will

be made by my office.

William Friday, Presidﬁht





